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This is a bad bill. We have launduse rules for a reason in Oregon, mainly to protect 

our farmland. We have energy transmission corridors all over the state. Use them 

and other easements, such as highway and road easements, for transmission lines. 

Do not ruin our state with power lines criss crossing our state. Protect our farmland 

for the future generations  

 of Oregonians. I also oppose the use of imminent domain. 

 

I oppose HB3681 


